Whitby Lifeboat Station
Thank you for visiting my website, I hope you found something of interest and feel willing to recommend it to others. Those of you with your own website will understand that it is not an easy task to create pages and frequently monitor and administrate them. I am in a privileged position to have the support of the crew from our station and could not have created this website without their continued support.
The design and formatting of this site remain my copyright as are many of the photographs, whilst others are copyright of individual photographers. The Internet as a valuable educational tool and by hosting research material I agree to share it with interested parties, however, I would point out that a great deal of time, money and effort has gone into compiling my research material and as such I would ask that you respect my wishes in maintaining the authenticity of the contents featured within this website and not abuse the privileges you have in being able to access what I perceive to be a wealth of valuable information. It is more than likely that if contacted I would not object to sharing information with you, indeed I welcome your correspondence and any feedback or suggestions you have.
It is highly likely that this website will never truly be completed and I would encourage you to check back from time to time for new developments

At present, the option to print pages has been manually disabled and I trust that you are not inconvenienced. The website is generating significant numbers of visitors and will hopefully continue to do so in the future. 
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